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Dear Name:

Last year was a milestone for Saint Michael’s College.  A centennial anniversary was celebrated and the Visions Campaign exceeded its goal thanks to the many generous parents, alumni and friends of the College.

Whether your son or daughter graduated recently or many years ago, we all have one thing in common – we want to ensure that Saint Michael’s continues to provide a quality, Catholic, residential, liberal arts education for the next 100 years and beyond.  Our sons and daughters have led productive lives, made life-long friends and learned the value of giving back to others as a result of their contact with Saint Michael’s faculty, staff and Edmundite priests.

Many of us are grateful for the support, encouragement and advice that they have given to our students.  I’m sure you’ll agree with me that many of our sons or daughters would not be where they are today if it were not for the guidance of Dave Landers, Jennie Cernosia, John Carvellas, Toni Mesuri, Fr. Mike Cronogue and many other dedicated faculty and staff whose mission it is that no student “slips through the cracks” at Saint Michael’s.  

It should not be a surprise then that this year the prestigious Princeton Review included Saint Michael’s in its latest publication, The Best 361 Colleges - and only 15% of the colleges and universities in the country are included!  Also, U.S. News and World Report ranked Saint Michael’s as one of the best colleges in its region.  As a result, the College welcomed what some say is the best and brightest class to date this year.  
With some major milestones now passed there is still much to look forward to.  So please join me in making a gift to the Saint Michael’s Fund today to ensure that current students will continue to enjoy the attentions of caring faculty, staff and Edmundites and that future challenges of the College can be met.  For those of you who are loyal givers – thank you so much and I ask that you continue your generous support. In fact, last year, 51% percent of parents of alumni made a gift!  What an incredible number and I feel it speaks volumes regarding our high opinion of Saint Michael’s.  This year let’s shoot for a 53% participation rate!
Sincerely,

Paul Cunningham P’81, P’82, P’86

Chair, Parents of Alumni, Saint Michael’s Fund

P.S.  Please refer to the enclosed insert for additional giving opportunities.  

